
Some Year 6 pupils volunteer at Tesco

This week, some of our Year 6 pupils helped to pack bags 
for busy Enfield shoppers. They were rather nervous to 
begin with, but were encouraged by the friendly staff and 
kind members of the public. They also offered chocolates 
to people in the store, as they did their shopping. 

The staff at Tesco kindly laid on some treats for the 
children and presented a gift card to the school. Thank 
you to Mrs Statham for organising the event.


